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Q7

Insert any general comments that do not relate to a specific paragraph number or policy in the general comments box
below.*If you are suggesting a change is needed to the draft Local Plan or supporting document, it would be helpful if you
could include suggested revised wording. If you are commenting on a document supporting the draft Local Plan (such as
a topic paper, or the Sustainability Appraisal), please indicate so.

| object the proposed developments opposite Upon Crescent in Nursling. This area in recent years has already seen significant
developments to the north of Rownhams this housing development isn't even finished. Plus housing at Fenn Meadow and the
construction of industrial units on Nursling Street. | feel the lost of another green space will have a negative impact on the area as this
is home to many species of wildlife especially being so close to Nightingale Woods. There no mention of improvement to access of
the and how the increase in traffic will be managed there is also no bus route adding to more pollution. There are also no additional GP
or school places available many children on the houses north of Rownhams are already being schooled out of catchment as there are
no spaces available. | am also object to the development proposed in North Baddesley and in Romsey as this will only increase the
pressure on the place available at Mountbatten School for children in this area who are in catchment. The land in Hoe Lane is good
agricultural land and should not be used for housing. With the current climate crisis we should be growing more of our food. Plus these
houses and added traffic will add more pollution and more green house gasses.
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